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INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

December 17, 198 7

TO : Ron Beasley

FROM : Joe Murray

SUBJECT : CHARLESTON COUNTY SMOKING RESTRICTION ORDINANC E

Charleston County, South Carolina is considering an ordinance which

would prohibit smoking in all county-owned and operated buildings . T!-_
Tobacco Institute has asked that our sales people in that area write

letters to the members of council to express their displeasure with the
proposal . In addition, it would be most helpful if some of our sales
people or distributors appeared at the public hearing on this matter
scheduled for January 5 . I have attached a list of the council members
for your use . If you prefer, I will contact our Charleston area people
to ask for their help .

As usual, I am most appreciative of your assistance .

Attachment

Source:  http://industrydocuments.library.ucsf.edu/tobacco/docs/hfkm0074
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